
THE BEACON

Wyoming’s Education Savings Account (ESA)
provides $6,000 annually 

for students enrolled in private and home schools
to support their educational expenses

Who qualifies to receive an ESA?

Wyoming residents age 4 years and in
pre-k to grade 12.

Families with a household income below
150% of the federal poverty guidelines

(approximately $48,225 for a family of four).

Students not enrolled in a public school
for the 2025-26 school year.

One generation commends your works to another;...they celebrate your abundant goodness and joyfully sing of your righteousness. Psalm 145:4a...7

TUITION ASSISTANCE NOW AVAILABLE TO LCA FAMILIES
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Each year, LCA also offers various
employment opportunities in the office
or facility for which parents, or anyone,
may apply. Some parents enjoy working
at the school their students attend and
appreciate the inside view as well as
being able to contribute to the daily
success of our academy.

ACE scholarships has partnered with
LCA since our opening. This coming
year they have widened their guidelines
to include most LCA families. Their
application process is simple but does
require a copy of 2024 tax filings. The
applications are open February 1st
through April 15th and scholarships are
awarded on a first-come, first-serve
basis. Families who are applying for the
first time this year should complete
their 2024 taxes as soon as possible so
they are able to apply. Returning
families do not usually need to re-
submit proof of their eligibility.

ACE SCHOLARSHIPS

WYOMING ESA 

LCA SCHOLARSHIPS

FUNDRAISING DISCOUNT

MULTI STUDENT DISCOUNT

Enrollment for the 2025-2026 academic year opens with new tuition assistance programs for families.  
LCA now offers six different tuition assistance programs.  

The newest opportunity for tuition assistance
for LCA families is the state of Wyoming
Educational Savings Accounts.  Families who
are eligible to apply for these funds should apply
at https://edu.wyoming.gov/parents/education-
savings-accounts/.
ESA funds will be available for use in July
2025 for educational expenses in the 2025-
2026 school year.

LCA designates a certain
percentage of our budget each year
for scholarships for families who
want to attend at LCA and are
unable to afford tuition.  Families
indicate on their enrollment forms
if they are needing tuition
assistance.  

EMPLOYMENT AT LCA

As an academy we understand the
sacrifice parents make to send students
to private school.  We especially
recognize that sending multiple students
from one family is exponentially more
difficult and offer discounts for each
additional child that attends. 

All families are eligible for an
automatic tuition discount for
partnering with LCA in two
required fundraisers per school
year. Next year we are
offering a tuition partnership
for up to one third of the
actual cost of private
education at LCA.

Families who would rather
pay higher tuition in leu of
fundraising may elect to pay
the full amount of the actual
tuition cost in their initial
financial agreement. 

Many families find that
fundraising activities are a
great way to meet other LCA
families and build connections
as we grow within our LCA
family of families.

Tuition assistance from our six different programs can be combined to
help bring overall costs down. If finances are the only thing keeping a
family from enrollment, we would like the opportunity to help. Let LCA
know and we can work together to find a solution.



LCA IS AN OFFICIAL

ASSOCIATION OF 

MAR 14 -- END OF QUARTER 3 

J a n u a r y  2 0 2 5 I s s u e  6

MEMBER OF THE

DATES TO REMEMBER

THE BIG "3" OF LCA

RESILIENT HOPE IN JESUS

BIBLE INTEGRATION

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

CLASSICAL CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS

NEWSB ITES

FEB 1 -- REGISTRATION OPENS FOR 2025-2026

PRAYER  PODS  

MAR 3 -- FEED THE NEED KICK-OFF

FEB 14 -- DINNTER THEATER PLAY
FEB 17 -- NO SCHOOL 

It was a blessing to pray with you in January. Our prayer pods during
the middle two weeks of January were a wonderful time to seek God
together. We heard that some groups have elected to continue praying
weekly for our academy. 

In the groups I attended, it was a blessing to pray for our parents and
families that make up the LCA family of families. We know that January
can be a tough time and that kids need lots of guidance to distinguish
mountains from mole hills. We pray that God continues to strengthen you
to raise counter-cultural kids, children who are raised in the paideia
(training and admonition) of the Lord according to Ephesians 6:4 and
Deuteronomy 6. 

Thank you for praying with us and do let us know how we can pray for
you. The LCA staff pray daily at 7:30 am and lift you, your students,
your family, our town, state and nation up regularly. It is a privilege to
pray so do let us know if there is ever anything for which we can pray.
 
Based on feedback and requests, we may offer scheduled prayer pods
again in the coming months, so be on the lookout in the Tuesday tidings
for our next prayer pods. Thank you so much!                                  - Holly

MAR 17 - 21 -- SPRING BREAK


